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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have an established policy of not allowing mobile phones in school, and we appreciate the 

support you have shown regarding this.  However, recently we have begun to have a few issues with 

Smartwatches in school. 

 

For the purpose of clarity, can we make clear that children may not have any device in school that 

receives or transmits messages or captures photo/video.  This includes watches that have these 

functions. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and support. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mr D Richmond 

 

Head of School 
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